March 22, 2018
To the Board Members and Directors of the Marsh Ridge Homeowners Association
There are certain owners, who do not want children crossing their yards on the
way to or from school or anywhere else. as this is private property.
The steep hill on the east side of Bonita Circleiof Marsh Ridge belongs to the
city of Delano. It is governed by the Delano Power Plant. This property has been
under construction of the water drainage from the new Intermediate School.
In late summer and fall new grass seed and new trees were planted on the hillside.
The new grass should not be trampled on or walked on by anyone. especially the child-
ren from school. This also includes the hillside near the Intermediate School building.
This area has slopes, that if the grass doesn’t grow, there could be mud slides, which
did happen this Fall.
The city has provided sidewalks from the schools. that are maintained. and to be
used by the students.
We are asking the board to publish this in the Marsh Ridge Bulletin to make other

owners aware of the problem.
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